F.No. 1-836/2004-TW/ & 1
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION

Directorate of Tribal Welfare
wekkkk

/\ Port Blair, dated the January’2011.
To *

The Secretary (STA),
Directorate of Transport,
A & N Administration,
Port Blair.

Sub: Furnishing of Reports- reg.
Sir,

Please refer to your letter No. MT/2-7/STA/Tourist
Vehicle/2009/ 1483 dated 31stDecember2010 addressed to the Secretary
(TW), A & N Administration on the above cited subject. We have already
sent our reply vide our letter No.1-836/2004-TW/19 dated 7% Jan’2011.
A copy of the same is re-sent for information and necessary action.

Yours faithfully,

Encl: A/a %1

Assistant Commissioner (TW)
ORU : (T2-letter 2011)




